
   
  

 
 

 

 
Members of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly 

 

Subject: Invitation Letter for the Meeting 

of the APA Standing Committee on Budget and Planning 

 

Your Excellency! 

It is a great honor and pleasure for me to invite you to take part in the meeting 

of the APA Standing Committee on Budget and Planning, which is to be held by the 

Shura Council of the State of Qatar in Doha on 4-7 November 2024. 

 

The Host Parliament offers hospitality (accommodation, meals and local 

transportation) between the above mentioned dates for the official delegates of APA 

member parliaments in accordance with the APA Charter (two parliamentarians and 

one accompanying person). 

 

Draft agenda, registration form and other documents will be forwarded soon. 

Further details about the scheduled meetings together with all necessary practical 

information will be provided to the honorable members in due course of time. 

 

I would highly appreciate it if you inform the Secretariat of the Shura Council 

(bpdoha@shura.gov.qa) and the APA Secretariat regarding the composition of your 

delegation no later than 10 October 2024. 

Hope to see you in Doha in November 2024. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ahmad bin Hitmi AL-Hitmi 

Vice-President of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly. 

Chairman of the APA Standing Committee on Budget and Planning. 
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